Cilty of Albuquerque

P.O. BOX 1203 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

February 5, 2001

Christopher L. Weiss, P.E.
C.L. WEISS ENGINEERING, INC.

P.O. Box 97
Sandia Park, NM 87047

- RE: Grading and Drainage Certification - Rogoff Expansion
(E-17/D016D) (Jefferson Blvd, South of Osuna)
Engineer’s Stamp dated 8/22/2000
Engineers Certification dated 1/30/2001

Dear Mr. Weiss:

Based upon the information provided in your Engineers Certification submittal dated
2/2/2001, the above referenced site is approved for Permanent Certificate of Occupancy.

If I can be of further assistance, please contact me at 924-3986.

Sincerely,

Budl, 4. Biglo

Bradley L. Bingham, PE
Senior Civil Engineer, PWD

C: Vickie Chavez, COA

\;l?resa Martin,COA
e

THE CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY/REASONABLE ACCOMMODATION EMPLOYER




City of Albuquerque

P.O. BOX 1203 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

August 25, 2000

Chris Weiss, P.E.

C. L. Weiss, Englneering
P. O. Box 97

Sandia Park, NM 87047

RE: GRADING & DRAINAGE PLAN FOR ROGOFF EXPANSION (E-17/ D0O1leéD),

ENGINEER'S STAMP DATED AUGUST 22, 2000, SUBMITTED FOR
BUILDING PERMIT APPROVAL

Dear Mr. Weilss,

Based upon the 1information provided in your August 22, 2000,

submittal, the project referred to above is approved for Building

Permit. Please attach a copy of this approved plan to the
construction sets prior to sign-off by Hydrology.

Prior to release of the Certificate of Occupancy, an Engineer
Certification, per the DPM checklist, will be required.

If you have any questions, please call me at 924-3988.

Sincerely,

3f/tw.£r Kfé’z\[ﬁ,@ p g |

Stuart Reeder,
Hydrology DlVlSlOn

XxCc: Whitney Reierson

Z/Pffé

THE CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY/REASONABLE ACCOMMODATION EMPLOYER




City of Albuquerque

February 24, 2000

Chris Weiliss, P.E.
Bryan J. Bobrick

C.L. Weiss Engineering, Inc.
P.O. Box 97
Sandia Park, NM 87407

RE: DRAINAGE PLAN FOR ROGOFF EXPANSION (E-17/D016D) SUBMITTED FOR
BULILDING PERMIT APPROVAL

Dear Mr. Welss,

Based upon the information provided in your February 16, 2000,
submittal, the project referred to above is approved for Building

Permit. Please attach a copy of this approved plan to the
construction sets prior to sign-off by Hydrology.

Prior to release of the Certificate of Occupancy, an Engineer
Certification, per the DPM checklist, will be required.

If you have any questions, please call me at 924-3988.

Sincerely,

Fhsaet Geder | P

Stuart Reeder,
Hydrology DlVlSlOH

XCc: Whitney Reierson

|/File
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